The Executive Office of Transportation is pleased to announce the availability of the
draft project listings for the proposed State Transportation Improvement Program for
Federal Fiscal Years 2010 to 2013. These draft listings are a compilation of roadway,
bridge, intermodal and transit projects as developed by the Commonwealth’s ten
Metropolitan Planning Organizations (MPOs) and the three non-MPOs. These projects
are available for review at www.mass.gov/eot. The comment period will begin
September 1, 2009 and continue to September 30, 2009.

All comments can be sent to the STIP Coordinator, by e-mail at STIP@eot.state.ma.us;
by fax at 617.973.8035; or by phone at 617.973.7335. Those comments received by
September 30, 2009 will be included in the final document.



